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Greenhurst Drive Bridge Demolition 
(CUY-Greenhurst Bridge Demolition, PID 119972) 

Project Description 

• The City of Maple Heights, working in cooperation with the Ohio Department of Transportation 

(ODOT) will demolish the existing structure over Mill Creek.  A proposed T turnaround will be installed 

along Greenhurst Drive south of the structure and a cul-de-sac will be constructed along McCracken 

Road to the east of the bridge to facilitate turnarounds for school buses and emergency services. The 

bridge is currently closed to traffic.  

• The Stage 1 plans are complete and available for review upon request.  Local traffic will be maintained 

during construction.    

Anticipated Project Schedule 

• Design Complete/Approved – July 2025 

• Project Award – February 2026 

• Construction Start – May 2026 

• Construction Complete – October 2026 

Estimated Project Construction Cost 

• $529,000 

Project Funding Sources 

• ODOT 

 

Public Input 

• Public input for the proposed project is welcome. Public comments will be received until March 30, 2025.   

Comments may be sent to: 

Ed Hren, PE, City Engineer 

440.439.1999 

Or via email at: hren@cvelimited.com 
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